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LTC Updates:  

• Visitation Guidelines for Long-term Care Facilities – UPDATE   

Visitation Guidelines for Long-term Care Facilities – UPDATE 

On February 25, 2021, the Indiana Department of Health updated the visitation 

guidelines for long-term care facilities. The updates include the following: 

• Removes the requirement for quarantine following an excursion if excursion is 

less than 24 hours duration.  

• Requires facilities to offer at least eight hours of indoor visitation daily, including 

evening and weekend hours unless the facility is under visitor restrictions due to 

a new facility-onset COVID-19 case or count positivity rate.  

Visitation Guidelines for Long-term Care Facilities 

 

https://www.coronavirus.in.gov/files/IN_COVID-19%20Visitation%20Guidelines%2002.25.21.pdf

